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MARCH 
Tues 1st 4pm 

Girls football match at Bidford 

Primary School 

Thurs 3rd 

World Book Day 

Fri 4th 4pm 

Girls football match at Welford 

Primary School 

Tues 8th 1.30pm 

Fire Service with Class 2 & 4 

Mon 14th  

Philip Ardagh - My Author       

Project-  returns. Bring your 

books in for signing. 

Fri 18th 

Sport Relief Mile 

Fri 18th 9.15am 

Eucharist Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Fri 18th 

END OF TERM 

 
APRIL 
Mon 4th  

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

Class 3 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration     

Assembly on Friday 4th 

March at 2.45pm. 

 

 

 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Mothering Sunday 

On Sunday 6th March St Andrew’s Church will be holding a Mothering 
Sunday service at 10.00am. As in previous years, our choir will be       
contributing to the service and all families are most warmly welcome to 
join in the celebrations. Please could all choir members return their      
permission slips as soon as possible. 

 

Sport Relief 
Our school council has decided that they would like the school to support the Sport 

Relief Fundraising day on Friday 18th March. We plan to hold our own 
Temple Grafton sponsored mile event during the afternoon. Children 
can be sponsored to walk, hop ,skip, run, dance 18 laps of the 
field ,which is a mile, (51 laps of the hall if wet). If a mile is too far the 
children can aim for a shorter distance of their choice. We will have 
sponsor forms available next week. Any parents (or grandparents) 

who would be willing to help as marshals for the event will be very welcome to join us. 

 

My Author Project 
This week Classes 3 & 4 have embarked on an exciting creative   
project. On Monday they were visited by the author Philip Ardagh who 
entertained us with an hilarious account of how he became an author. 
Over the next few weeks the children will be working with creative 
writers, artists and Playbox theatre to produce their own creative  
pieces linked to the themes in Philip’s books about the Grunt family. 
We have a small supply of Philip Ardagh’s books in school if any   
children would like to purchase one, he has promised to sign their 
copies on his return trip. 
 
PTA Bake Sale 

We would like to offer a huge thank you to our PTA 
Mums who organized the brilliant and delicious bake sale 
and to all our families who contributed by baking and  
purchasing all the fabulous cakes, slices and cookies. 
Altogether we raised £275. 

 
Names Please 
We are seeing an increasing number of unnamed    
water bottles in school. As many children have very 
similar bottles, this is making it difficult to ensure that 
the children are drinking from their own bottles. We 
would be very grateful if all families could make sure 
that the children’s water bottles are clearly marked with 
their owners names. 
 
 

NEWSLETTER  

26th February 2016 

ISSUE - 7 

Star of The Week 

Sebastian Troye          Class 1 

Amelia Peeke           Class 2  

Zac Colbourne          Class 3 

Olivia Barron           Class 4 


